
NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Notice of Meeting of the member(s) of the Governing Board 
and Chief James Stoltenberg of Tonto Basin Fire District given 
pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02 (A). 
 
There will be no voting taking place regarding any policies and 
procedures. This is in regards to the below meeting.  
 
Chief Stoltenberg and one or more members of the Governing 
Board will be attending the Tonto Basin Fire District Open 
House on October 26, 2024 at the Tonto Basin Fire Station 91 
located at 46189 N. AZ Highway 188, Tonto Basin, AZ. The 
Open House will include breakfast for Community members, 
interactive activities for all ages, and local vendors. 
 
All items will not be set for any action at this time.  
 
 
Dated this 24th Day of October 2024. 
 
       
      TONTO BASIN FIRE DISTRICT   
    
                  ______________________ 
       Fire Chief    
   
 


